
Freetown  Police  respond  to
pedestrian fatality involving
a motor vehicle
Police  are  actively  investigating  a  pedestrian  fatality
involving a motor vehicle on County Road in Freetown last
evening. Freetown Police were called to the area of 130 County
Road  in  Freetown  at  approximately  12:59  am  on  Tuesday,
September 1st. Police discovered the victim, identified as 35-
year-old  Christopher  Pennenga  of  Freetown,  Massachusetts,
lying  in  the  roadway  with  significant  injuries.  He  was
pronounced deceased a short time later.

Massachusetts  State  Police  detectives  from  Bristol  County
District Attorney Thomas M. Quinn III’s office responded to
the scene and are being assisted in the active and ongoing
investigation  by  the  Massachusetts  State  Police  Collision
Analysis and Reconstruction Section and Freetown Police.

As  the  investigation  is  pending  at  this  time,  no  further
information  will  be  released.  If  the  public  has  any
information, please contact the Freetown Police Department.
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